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Monday, 25 April 2022 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

As part of our Stone Age topic work this term, we are planning on holding an enrichment day for all 

of our pupils in year 3/4 on Thursday 5th May. 

We have lots of exciting learning opportunities planned that will hopefully allow the children to gain 

a deeper understanding of what life was like for people thousands of years ago. 

In order for the children to feel fully immersed in this experience we are asking for everyone to join 

us that day in costume. Obviously, this can be as simple as you’d like and there is lots of inspiration 

on google – however historical accuracy is not important! Please be mindful of the weather that day 

and ensure children are still dressed appropriately for school. 

We look forward to sharing some pictures with you afterwards. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Cross, Mr Edwards and Mrs Miles 

Year 3/4 Team 
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